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Bishop Matthew of Sourozh meets with Russian
children under treatment in London

On March 9, 2021, after the Divine Liturgy, the temporary administrator of the Patriarchal Parishes in
the USA and Canada, Bishop Matthew of Sourozh, met with parents and children from Russia
undergoing in the capital city of the Great Britain a medical treatment supported by humanitarian
foundations and organizations and patronized by the Pomoshch [Help] group from Cathedral of the
Dormition in London.

In the Diocese of Sourozh this work is carried out by the voluntary service of the Department for Church
Charity and Social Service. The Pomoshch group consisting of volunteer parishioners of the Cathedral
of the Dormition has been successfully working under the department for several years now.
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